
 
 

MINUTES 
AMBULANCE SERVICE SUB COMMITTEE 

 
August  25, 2021 4pm 

 
Members Present    Others Present:   
Councilor Walker-Chair     
Councilor Hainey     
Councilor Rice     
Assistant Fire Chief Wilder 
Deputy Finance Director Sullivan 
 
 
 
 

Assistant Chief Wilder reviewed with group the updated Rochester Fire 
Presentation that was original discussed on 7-28-21. Overtime estimate had been  
increased based on additional review. Paramedic intercept and related new revenue item 
was explained and discussed. There were no other changes to the original presentation.  
 
 The group concurred with scheduling a meeting with the new Frisbie CEO to 
confirm Frisbie’s commitment to the ambulance program. The target for that meeting is 
sometime in late September.  
 
The Fire Department’s full Council presentation will be moved to October-21 workshop 
meeting.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:45 pm 
 
Mark Sullivan- Deputy Finance Director 
 
 
 
 


